
 

 

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 02, 2020 

RENEWAL OF RADIO FREQUENCY SPECTRUM LICENCES FOR 2020/2021 

FINANCIAL YEAR. 

All radio frequency spectrum license holders, including Private Radio Communication 

Station License (PMR), Aeronautical Aircraft Station License, Aeronautical Ground Station 

License, Amateur Radio Station License, Satellite Earth Station License (VSAT) and Point 

to Point Fixed Wireless Links License (Microwave), are hereby reminded that their annual 

licenses are due for renewal on the 1st April 2020.  

The Commission therefore invites all spectrum users to submit their requests for license 

renewal. To facilitate this process, spectrum users are advised to download and fill the 

relevant application forms from the Commission’s website (www.esccom.org.sz, Home 

> Licensing > Application > Application Forms). The completed forms are to be submitted 

to the Commission’s offices before 30th April 2020 for processing and award of licenses. 

Alternatively, the completed forms can be submitted to info@esccom.org.sz.  

Radio frequency spectrum users are further advised that failure to make the necessary 

application for renewal of their licenses and failure to make the necessary license 

applications to use frequency spectrum by the 30th April 2020 will result in an automatic 

withdrawal of the frequency spectrum assignment from the respective license holder. 
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